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Residential Learning 
Primary 4 started their year with a fantastic 
residential educational visit to the Low Port 
Education Centre, Linlithgow. As Linlithgow 
Palace was closed for filming, we visited 
Stirling Castle as part of our Medieval Castles 
topic. We still explored the loch, though, 
playing games and taking part in a workshop 
with the Historic Scotland Ranger Service.  

We displayed excellent team-working skills in 
the forest and experienced canoeing on the 
Union Canal. Most importantly, we all had fun 
and came back to school with so many new 
ideas, thoughts and experiences to build upon. 

� 

Drumming for Excellence 
George led us through a series of drumming 
workshops, focusing on different rhythms on 
the Cajón drum from Peru. We used our 
knowledge to create and perform a sound story 
depicting a battle at a medieval castle. 

Respect Assembly 
Our first assembly of the year focused on the 
concept of respect. After embarrassing Mr 
McCabe for his ‘rudeness’, we retold the story 
of The Lion, The Mosquito and The Mouse and 
recorded both the audio and video for a music 
track called ‘R-E-S-P-E-C-T’. 

� 


Basketball & Hockey 
In P.E. lessons, we have been exploring invasion 
games; specifically, basketball and hockey. We 
have not only improved our technique but also 
our teamwork and communication skills. 

 


